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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO : All Regional Executive Directors 

DENR Regions 1-13, NCR & CAR 

All Bureau Directors and Heads of Attached Agencies 

 

FROM : The Undersecretary 

Solid Waste Management, Local Government Units Concerns, 

Supervising Undersecretary for Strategic Communication and 

Initiatives Service and Task Force Tayo ang Kalikasan 

 

SUBJECT       : CONDUCT OF LEARNING EVENT ENTITLED “TOWARDS A 

NEW PATHWAY FOR STRATEGIC COMMUNICATION AND 

ENGAGEMENT OF STAKEHOLDERS: THE NEW STREAM” 

 

The Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service will be conducting the Learning 

Event entitled “Towards a New Pathway for Strategic Communication and Engagement of 

Stakeholders: The New Stream (Strategic Engagement, Alliance and Mobilization)” via 

Zoom teleconferencing application on the following schedules: 
 

Date Target Participants 

February 22-24, 2022 • Chief, Regional Strategic Communication and Initiatives Group 

• One (1) Information Officer each from Regions 1-13, NCR & 

CAR 

Two (2) Information Officers each from Bureaus and Attached 
Agencies 

 

The learning event aims to raise consciousness and find viable pathways towards 

strategic engagement, alliance and mobilization as an effective communication intervention. 

 

In this connection, may we request you to submit names of the participants on or 

before 17 January 2022 indicating the following: position and/or designation, viber/cellphone 

number, and email address. You may send it through denr.specialevents@gmail.com. For 

questions and clarifications, you may contact Ms. Karol Tabares at 09365177611. 

 

For your information and consideration. 

 
 

BENNY D. ANTIPORDA 
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